Van Gogh Notebook Decorative Notebooks
Yeah, reviewing a book Van Gogh Notebook Decorative Notebooks could add your near links listings. This is just one
of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, expertise does not recommend that you have extraordinary
points.
Comprehending as capably as bargain even more than extra will allow each success. bordering to, the declaration as
without difficulty as insight of this Van Gogh Notebook Decorative Notebooks can be taken as well as picked to
act.

covers series. SIZE: A5 with 150 lightly lined, dot
grid, and vintage paper style blank pages. USEFUL FOR
note taking, writing, recipes, or planning at your home,
office, or school. PERFECT TO USE with pencils, pens,
and colored pencils. MAKES A GREAT GIFT IDEA for a
writer, artist, or any creative person. ACCENT any
coffee table or bookshelf with this beautiful notebook.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-08 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-14 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Van Gogh Notebook Tafka Prod 2020-12-12 Vincent Van Gogh
Notebook, Painter on the Road to Tarascon, 1888 Notebook
lined 100 pages, 6" x 9" lined white paper / Vincent Van
Gogh decorative notebook gift for Vincent Van Gogh
lovers / Perfectly spaced between for writing. Below,
this 100-pages Vincent Van Gogh decorative notebook
features: 100 pages, 6" x 9", a cover page, a mat finish
cover for an elegant, professional look and feel,
perfectly for writing. How to use this Van Gogh
decorative book? This Van Gogh decorative book can be
used as a composition notebook, a Van Gogh agenda, or a
Van Gogh diary. This Van Gogh decorative notebook can
even be used as a Van Gogh book for kids. Van Gogh
journals for writing as a perfect gift Whatever you call
Van Gogh journals for writing ... Van Gogh journal, Van
Gogh diary, Van Gogh notebook, Van Gogh log book, Van
Gogh book, grab this Van Gogh Notebook for your
sweetheart, husband, wife, mom, dad, boyfriend,
girlfriend, family, friends or someone special. It's a
great gift for Birthday gift, Christmas gift, Thanks
giving gift, New year gift or any other day. Feel free

Journal Pages - Van Gogh Inspired Flowers (Decorative
Notebook) (Decorative Note Journal Journal Pages
2017-07-13 Your #1 Journal for writing your Life's
Journey. This blank 150 page journal will jump start
your creativity with its minimal design and bright white
pages. It can be used for writing notes, as a diary,
notebook to track your food, exercise or just for
writing down important information. This Blank Lined
Journal is a perfect gift for all occasions
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting Red
Vineyard at Arles. Perfect for writing, sketching, notetaking, doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-14 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting Wheatfield
with Cypresses. Perfect for writing, sketching, notetaking, doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-08 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Van Gogh Sketchlogue 2021-01-19 JOURNAL NOTEBOOK
featuring a famous painting from our Vincent Van Gogh
van-gogh-notebook-decorative-notebooks
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to have a look at our other Van Gogh decorative
notebooks.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-14
Drawingbook (Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book
for adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh
notebook,Decorative Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting Noon Rest
from Work. Perfect for writing, sketching, note-taking,
doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Van Gogh Sketchlogue 2020-09-20 Journal notebook
featuring a famous painting from our Vincent Van Gogh
covers series.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
van-gogh-notebook-decorative-notebooks

make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Van Gogh's Sunflowers Notebook Vincent Van Gogh
2016-06-20 Fill the 64 blank pages of this inexpensive
notebook with phone numbers, important dates, bright
ideas, appointments, or anything else you want to keep
handy. Or use it as a mini-sketchbook that will fit in
your pocket.
Van Gogh Journal Roksy-Store Roksy-Store Publishing
2021-08-16 Beautifully decorative notebook with lined
pages and a cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh
painting "The Church at Auvers" Van Gogh is known for
his bold, dramatic brush strokes which expressed emotion
and added a feeling of movement to his works. He is one
of the most famous and influential figures in the
history of Western art. He created about 2,100 artworks,
including around 860 oil paintings, most of which date
from the last two years of his life. 6 inch X 9 Inch
page size (15.24CM X 2 2.86 CM) 100 Lined pages Small
size notebook, easily carried around Great for
sketching, writing, journaling, or making lists. Great
for carrying in your bag or backpack. A perfect
Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday gift, or a back-toschool gift. Could be a very nice housewarming gift, mom
gift, sister birthday gifts from sister, gift women, a
unique gifts women, anniversary gift her, mom birthday
gifts, birthday gifts mom, best friend gifts, gift dad,
gifts wife, wedding gift, wife gift, birthday gifts
wife, gifts girls, husband birthday gift, 40th birthday
gifts women friends, women gifts, wife birthday gifts
from husband, wife gifts from husband, school supplies,
back to school supplies, cute school supplies, notebooks
school, school supplies teen girls, school supplies
kids, school supplies high school, school supplies
college students, homeschool supplies, note book, school
stuff, college supplies, cute office supplies, high
school supplies, back to school supplies college, school
notebook, kids school supplies, middle school supplies,
school supplies college, school supplies girls, study
supplies, school notebooks, college school supplies
women, cute school supplies girls, school essentials,
note taking supplies, college supplies students, school
accessories, college essentials school supplies,
highschool school supplies, school supplies aesthetic,
back to school gifts students, school suplies, aesthetic
notebooks school, school supplies cute, notebook school,
7th grade school supplies, 3rd grade school supplies,
fun school supplies, one subject notebooks, home office,
stationary supplies, office supplies women, office
accessories, office desk decor, home office decor,
notebooks for school, notebook paper, Composition
Notebook, composition notebooks, college ruled notebook,
primary composition notebook, notebooks college ruled,
composition notebooks wide ruled, school supplies for
high school students, wide ruled composition notebook,
composition notebooks college ruled, school supplies for
college students, composition books, college ruled
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composition notebook, cute notebooks, wide ruled
notebook, notebook college ruled, single subject
notebook, notebook paper wide ruled, cute notebooks for
school
Sunflowers Designs of Prague 2019-07-27 Decorative
Notebooks for People who Love Art MULTIPURPOSE: Blank
journal notebook for sketching, jotting down thoughts,
doodling, and taking notes COVER DESIGN: A bold and
beautiful reproduction of "Sunflowers" by Van Gogh
(1889) QUALITY: Non-glossy cover, so fingerprints and
light glare won't be a problem. Premium quality paper
provides an enjoyable writing experience. SIZE: 6 x 9
inches - 100 pages - Easy to Carry About the Cover: Van
Gogh's paintings of Sunflowers are among his most
famous. He did them in Arles, in the south of France, in
1888 and 1889. Vincent painted a total of five large
canvases with sunflowers in a vase, with three shades of
yellow 'and nothing else'. In this way, he demonstrated
that it was possible to create an image with numerous
variations of a single colour, without any loss of
eloquence. The sunflower paintings had a special
significance for Van Gogh: they communicated
'gratitude', he wrote. He hung the first two in the room
of his friend, the painter Paul Gauguin, who came to
live with him for a while in the Yellow House. Gauguin
was impressed by the sunflowers, which he thought were
'completely Vincent'. Van Gogh had already painted a new
version during his friend's stay and Gauguin later asked
for one as a gift, which Vincent was reluctant to give
him. He later produced two loose copies, however, one of
which is now in the Van Gogh Museum.
Self Portrait (Vincent Van Gogh, 1889) Designs of Prague
2019-08 Decorative Notebooks for People who Love Art
MULTIPURPOSE: Blank journal notebook for sketching,
jotting down thoughts, doodling, and taking notes COVER
DESIGN: A bold and beautiful reproduction of "Self
Portrait" by Van Gogh (1889) QUALITY: Non-glossy cover,
so fingerprints and light glare won't be a problem.
Premium quality paper provides an enjoyable writing
experience. SIZE: 6 x 9 inches - 100 pages - Easy to
Carry About the Cover: This, the last of Van Gogh's
self-portraits and one of the greatest, was painted only
months before his death. The compulsive, restless
allover ornament of the background, recalling the work
of mental patients, is for some physicians an evidence
that the painting was done in a psychotic state. But the
self-image of the painter shows a masterly control and
power of observation, a mind perfectly capable of
integrating the elements of its chosen activity. The
background reminds us of the rhythms of The Starry
Night, which the portrait resembles also in the
dominating bluish tone of the work. The flowing, pulsing
forms of the background, schemata of sustained
excitement, are not just ornament, although related to
the undulant forms of the decorative art of the 1890s;
they are unconfined by a fixed rhythm or pattern and are
a means of intensity, rather, an overflow of the
artist's feelings onto his surroundings. Beside the
powerful modeling of the head and bust, so compact and
weighty, the wall pattern appears a pale, shallow
ornament. Yet the same rhythms occur in the figure and
even in the head, which are painted in similar closepacked, coiling, and wavy lines. As we shift our
attention from the man to his surroundings and back
gain, the analogies are multiplied; the nodal points, or
centers, in the background ornament begin to resemble
more the eyes and ear and buttons of the figure. Self
portrait is a motif that Van Gogh always returns to, as
artists have always returned to their beloved themes Monet his The Waterlily Pond, Cezanne his Mont SainteVictoire. During his lifetime, Van Gogh created more
than 30 self portraits.
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting At
van-gogh-notebook-decorative-notebooks

Eternitys Gate. Perfect for writing, sketching, notetaking, doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting Self
Portrait. Perfect for writing, sketching, note-taking,
doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
What Is Done with Love Is Done Well Notebook van Gogh
notebooks 2020-02-25 WHAT IS DONE WITH LOVE IS DONE WELL
Van Gogh was a dutch post-impressionist painter who is
among the most famous and influential figures in the
history of Western art. This cool elegant notebook and
writing journal has 120 ruled pages and a convenient 6x9
size. Show your love for art. The perfect Van Gogh gift
for artists, designers. Great gift for women and men who
love Van Gogh paintings and drawings. Notebook perfect
for note-taking, journaling, class notes, writing
poetry, daily planner, making to-do lists, ideas, travel
journal, organizer, diary, notepad or gratitude.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
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Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-08 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
Decorative Notebook Vincent Van Gogh 2018-08-21
Decorative notebook with blank pages and a beautiful
cover featuring the Vincent Van Gogh painting
Sunflowers. Perfect for writing, sketching, note-taking,
doodling, journaling, or making lists. Great for
carrying everyday in your bag, backpack, purse, or back
pocket. A perfect Christmas stocking stuffer, birthday
gift, or back to school gift.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Vincent Van Gogh's Bowl with Sunflowers Roses and Other
Flowers 5 X 8 120 Page Journal (Diary, Notebook) J. B.
Sunshine 2021-11-03 Vincent Willem van Gogh was an
Impressionist painter who posthumously became one of the
most famous and influential figures in Western art
history. In a decade, he created about 2,100 artworks,
including around 860 oil paintings, a Great gift for
women and men who love Van Gogh paintings and drawings.
5 x 8" fits easily in most bags and backpacks. 120 Lined
van-gogh-notebook-decorative-notebooks

pages High-quality white lined paperback EVERYDAY USE &
GIFT CHOICE - Write down your story, note-taking in
classes or meetings, writing thoughts and ideas. This
journal notebook is suitable for most pen types. A great
choice for everyday use at school, office, or home. It
makes a great Christmas or Birthday gift.
Drawingbook (Vincent Van Gogh) Volume 4 Vincent van Gogh
2017-03-08 Drawingbook (Vincent Van
Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for adults,All Black
Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative Notebooks,Van
Gogh Notebook
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Irises Designs of Prague 2019-08 Decorative Notebooks
for People who Love Art MULTIPURPOSE: Blank journal
notebook for sketching, jotting down thoughts, doodling,
and taking notes COVER DESIGN: A bold and beautiful
reproduction of "Irises" by Van Gogh (1889) QUALITY:
Non-glossy cover, so fingerprints and light glare won't
be a problem. Premium quality paper provides an
enjoyable writing experience. SIZE: 6 x 9 inches - 100
pages - Easy to Carry About the Cover: On May 8, 1889,
Vincent Van Gogh committed himself to the asylum at
Saint Paul-de-Mausole in Saint-Remy, France after many
instances of hospitalization and self-mutilation. During
his stay he painted some 130 paintings with the
surrounding gardens and clinic becoming his main
subjects for painting. Among these were the famous The
Starry Night and Irises. Inspired by the nature
surrounding him, Van Gogh began his work on Irises
within the first week of his stay at the asylum. Irises
was most likely influenced by Japanese woodblock prints
which were produced beginning in the 17th century. Like
many artists of his time Van Gogh was influenced by the
Japanese works. The use of black contours in Irises is a
typical element of Japanese woodblock prints. It helped
to reinforce the expressive power of the painting. There
are no known drawings of the piece, probably because Van
Gogh did not consider it a masterpiece but simply a
study. Upon receiving the canvas Van Gogh's brother,
Theo, submitted it, along with The Starry Night, to the
Salon des Independants in September of 1889. Irises is
on the list of the most expensive paintings ever sold,
selling for 54 million dollars in 1987. Currently Irises
is on display at The Getty Center in Los Angeles,
California.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
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Van Gogh diary. This Van Gogh decorative notebook can
even be used as a Van Gogh book for kids. Van Gogh
journals for writing as a perfect gift Whatever you call
Van Gogh journals for writing ... Van Gogh journal, Van
Gogh diary, Van Gogh notebook, Van Gogh log book, Van
Gogh book, grab this Van Gogh Notebook for your
sweetheart, husband, wife, mom, dad, boyfriend,
girlfriend, family, friends or someone special. It's a
great gift for Birthday gift, Christmas gift, Thanks
giving gift, New year gift or any other day. Feel free
to have a look at our other Van Gogh decorative
notebooks.
Van Gogh Notebook Tafka Prod 2020-12-14 Vincent Van Gogh
Notebook, Wheatfield with Crows, 1890 Wheatfield with
Crows, 1890, Notebook lined 100 pages, 6" x 9" lined
white paper / Vincent Van Gogh decorative notebook gift
for Vincent Van Gogh lovers / Perfectly spaced between
for writing. Below, this 100-pages Vincent Van Gogh
decorative notebook features: 100 pages, 6" x 9", a
cover page, a mat finish cover for an elegant,
professional look and feel, perfectly for writing. How
to use this Van Gogh decorative book? This Van Gogh
decorative book can be used as a composition notebook, a
Van Gogh agenda, or a Van Gogh diary. This Van Gogh
decorative notebook can even be used as a Van Gogh book
for kids. Van Gogh journals for writing as a perfect
gift Whatever you call Van Gogh journals for writing ...
Van Gogh journal, Van Gogh diary, Van Gogh notebook, Van
Gogh log book, Van Gogh book, grab this Van Gogh
Notebook for your sweetheart, husband, wife, mom, dad,
boyfriend, girlfriend, family, friends or someone
special. It's a great gift for Birthday gift, Christmas
gift, Thanks giving gift, New year gift or any other
day. Feel free to have a look at our other Van Gogh
decorative notebooks.
Van Gogh Notebook Artistic Touch Notebooks 2019-08-15
This is the notebook that everyone will be talking
about! With its wonderfully designed and unique cover,
you will have a notebook that will be both fun to use
and one-of-a-kind. With 120 pages of college-ruled
paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.

paper, you will have plenty of room to write your ideas,
make lists, jot down notes and complete any other
creative writing task that your heart desires. This is
the perfect notebook for drawing, making storybooks,
writing and organizing your thoughts, or doodling. It is
absolutely perfect for gift-giving, but can also be used
as a versatile notebook at school, home or the office.
This notebook is sized to give plenty of room for
creators to work but can also be easily carried, stored
in a backpack, or on a bookshelf. If you are looking for
a college-ruled notebook that will give you an exciting
and thoughtful way to complete your writing tasks and
express yourself, scroll up and click the ADD TO CART
button to order this great notebook today! Be sure to
check the Artistic Touch Notebooks page for more styles,
designs, sizes, and other options. Features: Size: 6" x
9" Interior Details: College-Ruled Lined Paper Pages:
120 Sturdy Pages Cover: Soft, matte cover The pages are
perfect for writing with gel pen, ink or pencil.
Perfectly sized for convenient carrying. Makes a great
gift for both men and women.
Drawingbook Vincent Van Gogh 2017-03-08 Drawingbook
(Vincent Van Gogh)Drawingbook,drawing book for
adults,All Black Sketchbook,van gogh notebook,Decorative
Notebooks,Van Gogh Notebook
The Starry Night Designs of Prague 2019-07-30 Decorative
Notebooks for People who Love Art MULTIPURPOSE: Blank
journal notebook for sketching, jotting down thoughts,
doodling, and taking notes COVER DESIGN: A bold and
beautiful reproduction of "The Starry Night" by Van Gogh
(1889) QUALITY: Non-glossy cover, so fingerprints and
light glare won't be a problem. Premium quality paper
provides an enjoyable writing experience. SIZE: 6 x 9
inches - 100 pages - Easy to Carry About the Cover:
"This morning I saw the countryside from my window a
long time before sunrise, with nothing but the morning
star, which looked very big," wrote van Gogh to his
brother Theo, describing his inspiration for one of his
best-known paintings. The Starry Night is an oil on
canvas by the Dutch post-impressionist painter Vincent
van Gogh. Painted in June 1889, it describes the view
from the east-facing window of his asylum room at SaintRémy-de-Provence, just before sunrise, with the addition
of an ideal village. It has been in the permanent
collection of the Museum of Modern Art in New York City
since 1941, acquired through the Lillie P. Bliss
Bequest. Regarded as among Van Gogh's finest works, The
Starry Night is one of the most recognized paintings in
the history of Western culture.
Van Gogh Notebook Tafka Prod 2020-12-14 Vincent Van Gogh
Notebook, Sunflowers, 1889 Sunflowers, 1889, Notebook
lined 100 pages, 6" x 9" lined white paper / Vincent Van
Gogh decorative notebook gift for Vincent Van Gogh
lovers / Perfectly spaced between for writing. Below,
this 100-pages Vincent Van Gogh decorative notebook
features: 100 pages, 6" x 9", a cover page, a mat finish
cover for an elegant, professional look and feel,
perfectly for writing. How to use this Van Gogh
decorative book? This Van Gogh decorative book can be
used as a composition notebook, a Van Gogh agenda, or a
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